
EDGARTOWN BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 4-21-2015 

PRESENT:  Laurence A. Mercier, Chairman of the Board; AlanGowell and Donna Goodale, members of 

the Board; Ed Pierce,  Data Collector/Office Assistant(arriving at 3:15PM); Jo-Ann Resendes, Principal 

Assessor; and Cindy Bonnell, Administrative Assistant 

The Chairman opened the meeting at 3:00PM.  After motion made and seconded, the Board elected Ms. 

Goodale chairman for the ensuing year. 

After motion made and seconded, the minutes of the April 13, 2015 meeting were unanimously 

approved. 

CORRESPONDENCE: 

Jo-Ann reported to the Board that the town car had some damage this winter.  Mr. Pierce has gotten the 

estimate for repairs, which comes to about $1,000.00, with a $500.00 deductable.   After discussion, Mr. 

Mercier suggested a body shop that he used in Falmouth.  He will bring the information to the next 

meeting.   

PERMISSION TO ABATE 

Nothing at this time 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Nothing at this time 

At 3:30PM Mr. Gowell made a motion to go into executive session, to discuss abatement applications, 

and to return to regular session when done.  Mr. Mercier, aye Mr. Gowell, aye and Ms. Goodale aye. 

At 4:38 PM the Board returned to open session.   

The next meeting will be posted for April 27, 2015.  Dates of possible future meetings are as follows: 

May 11, May 18 and June 1. 

After motion made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 4:40 PM. 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

 

 


